
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the current situation with the Clerk and the outstanding salary owed subject to certain 

conditions being met. Nothing can be gained by withholding the final payment.  

The set of Keys that have not been returned are not a just reason to withhold payment and 

as a   requirement to conclude our end of year financial governance it would be beneficial 

for the Council to conclude the matter. 

(1) Proposal - The Former Clerks final payment is made and their P45 forwarded accordingly. 
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Council STAFFING 
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Oakham Town Council 

 

Report Author:  Cllr Lowe Title: Salary 

Subject: Salary 

Strategic Aim No. 7 Ensure robust financial controls are in place to enable the delivery of cost ef-
fective services as required now and in the future.  

 


